
   November 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

We are very excited to begin working on our holiday 

production during the month of November.  This year we are 

presenting “The Most Wonderful Time of the Year”.   All 

current Stepper-ettes will be preparing for this show.   

Show dates are December 18, 19, and 20.  Most students will 

perform in one show.  Show assignments will be sent home in 

mid-November.  Be sure to mark your calendar!   
 

New Studio Update 

Soon the Stepper-ettes will be moving into our beautiful new 

state of the art studio and event center!  The building is 

located 4 blocks south of 118
th
 and Harrison.  We will begin 

booking weddings, birthday parties, graduation parties and 

more.  This is such an exciting time! 
 

Best of Omaha for 2018 

We are honored to be voted in as the “Best of Omaha” for the 

second year in a row.  Thank you for your votes and support. 
 

Stop by the Stepper-ette Store 

Attention moms, dads, grandmas, grandpas, aunts, uncles… 

Find Christmas gifts and stocking stuffers in the Stepper-ette 

Store! 
 

Bad Weather Information 

If there is a question about classes being held due to weather 

conditions, please check our website, Facebook page or the 

studio phone at 402-592-4545 if in doubt. 

 

Note: Months with five weeks and spring and summer   

performances help make up for lessons missed due to 

holidays or bad weather. 
 

 

November 8th 

Butter Braid Pick Up 

from 5:00-7:00pm at 

the studio. 
 

November 11th 

Reach for the Stars 

Competition at 

Papillion LaVista High 

School (Monarchs) 

Pre-Competition, 

Competition and 

National Team 
 

November 12th 

Twirling clinic at the 

studio for Pre-

Competition, 

Competition and 

National Team 
 

November 23rd & 24th  

Studio closed for 

Thanksgiving.  
 

 

December 18,19,20 

“The Most Wonderful 

Time of the Year” 

Holiday programs  
 

Dec 21 – Jan 3rd 

Winter Break 

Lessons Resume 

Thursday, Jan 4 
 

Classes for New 

Students begin in 

January!  Call for 

information. 
 

Studio phone 

402-592-2304 
Email 
stepperettes@hotmail.com 

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com

/stepperettes 

mailto:stepperettes@hotmail.com

